
 

 

 
                                  

 
CEN 01/2019 

(FOR RECRUITMENT OF VARIOUS NTPC GRADUATE AND UNDER GRADUATE POSTS) 
 

NOTICE  
Rescheduling of the candidates  

 
Due to technical and administrative reasons, the CBT-1 scheduled to be conducted in 
the exam centre Global Institute of Technology (Centre Code: 2441) of Jaipur city from 
22nd February 2021 till 3rd March 2021 is cancelled and the affected candidates are being 
rescheduled to fifth phase. 
 
In this regard SMS and Email messages are also being sent to all the affected candidates 
scheduled in this centre.  
 
After rescheduling, necessary communication will be sent to these candidates regarding 
their next date of exam and exam centre.  
 
Candidates are also advised to use Help desk facility for seeking any clarifications in 
this regard and see RRB Official websites for further updates. 
 
Inconvenience caused to the candidates is regretted. 
 
 
 
Date: 18.02.2021 
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